
 IMPORTANT DATES 

 March 13-15 – No Preschool 

 

 March 22 – MWF:  Fire Day! 

 

 March 23 – T/Th: Fire Day!  

        

 

 

Spring brings new beginnings!  

 

 
 

We are so excited to welcome a new season 
and warm days with our precious Fort Hill 

little ones! 
 

 

 

 Registration for the 2023-2024 is now open. Acceptance 

letters will be sent home this week!   

 

 Thank you so much for being extra vigilant during Drop-off 

and Pick-up times. Just a reminder, please hold your child’s 

hand on the sidewalk until they reach the stairs. Safety is 

our number one priority.  

 

 

 The Clemson University Fire Station will be visiting Fort Hill 

Preschool this month! They are so gracious to come and 

tell us all about fire safety and, of course, let the children 

look at their fire truck! This will surely be exciting for our 

sweet preschoolers and a great day to learn how to stay 

safe. 

Ecclesiastes 3:11 

He has made everything beautiful in its time. 

 

 

CHAPEL NEWS 
In Chapel this month, we will be 

talking about how Jesus washed the 

disciple’s feet and The Last Supper. 

We will be leading up to spreading the 

Good News of Jesus is Risen!  

Mrs. Kim  

MUSIC NEWS 
In Music this month, we will be talking 

about Spring! We will sing songs 

about nature and creation!  

Mrs. Laura  
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